Friends of the Brodhead Library Minutes-Ad Hoc Meeting
December 4, 2023
Members Present: Chelsea Andrews, Ann Mueller, Carole Milks Turner

An ad hoc meeting was held to facilitate the transfer of $75 to the library for The Library of
Things.

A motion was made by Ann Mueller to authorize the fund transfer, second by Carole Milks
Turner, motion passed.

The next bi-monthly meeting will be January 8th, 2024, at 5:30pm.
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